

Elsecar Holy Trinity C.E. Primary Academy

Our School, Our Church, Our Community Church Street, Elsecar, Barnsley, S74 8HS 01226 743008

> Headteacher: Mr. S. Silverwood S.Silverwood@smat.org.uk

Dear Parents and Carers,

Re: Elsecar in Bloom

I hope this letter finds you well. This year, we're excited to announce that we're working on improving the school grounds for both the children and parents, and we'd love for you to be part of our *Elsecar in Bloom* project.

As part of this project, our children will be actively involved in creating hanging baskets, raised beds, and plant pots around the school. The aim is not only to encourage nature into our school but also to create a lovely environment for everyone to enjoy – a place that is both fun and inspiring to work and play in.

In addition to this, we are offering local businesses the opportunity to sponsor a hanging basket for just £30. Sponsors will have their business name displayed on the baskets for the rest of the academic year. If you're interested in sponsoring a basket or know someone who might be, please contact the school office before the Easter holidays.

We would also be very grateful for any donations of plants or compost to help with the project.

I really hope you'll be able to support us in this exciting venture.

Best wishes,

Mr. Silverwood **Headteacher**

